
ACTIVITY REPORT FOR 2021-22 


FOR 


ACTIVITIES UNDER MOU WITH MURALIDHAR GIRLS’ COLLEGE 


Following the reopening of the College, the normal activities under MOU were resumed. Prof. Sharmistha 
Datta Roy of Muralidhar Girls’ College conducted classes on 24/11/2022, 1/12/2022 and 08/12/2022 
for B.A.  Bengal( Hons) and B.A. Bengali( General ) of Semester-3. Her topic related to the course under 
SEC-B (Cinema and Adaptation). 


The total number of students participating was 30. 


Geotagged photographs of the classes are attached below. 















